
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

May 11, 2016 

11:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

 

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 

 

FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 

DATE: Wednesday, May 4, 2016 

 

 

The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Inspiring Entrepreneurs: 

Learning from the Experts.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11 A.M. on May 11, 2016, 

in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

 

Every year since 1963, the President of the United States has issued a proclamation 

recognizing “National Small Business Week”, which recognizes the contributions of small 

businesses and entrepreneurs in every community in the United States.  This year, it was 

celebrated from May 1 to May 7, 2016.  Setting aside a week to highlight the importance of 

small businesses serves as a reminder as to how crucial they are to our nation’s prosperity and 

economic security.  At this hearing, the Committee will welcome individuals who are considered 

experts in the small business field, who small business owners and entrepreneurs turn to for 

advice.  This hearing will provide Committee Members with an opportunity to hear directly from 

these experts about the lessons they have learned from a career focused on advocating for our 

nation’s small businesses. 

     
 

A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, May 9, 2016, in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  
 

 

If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Gregory Robinson, Counsel to the 

Committee, at 202-225-5821.  

 


